From:  Shealy, Boyd <bshealy@ohr.sc.gov>
To:  Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
CC:  Hinson, Cherylchinson@ohr.sc.gov
Paul, KevinKpaul@ohr.sc.gov
Date:  8/20/2014 3:53:08 PM
Subject:  Desk Audits

Tony, Kevin and Cheryl from the Board's HRD are trying to finalize the Desk Audits. They would like to meet with you

Friday afternoon at 3. | have copied them on this email, could you please respond and let them know if that time will
work? Thank you.

Boyd
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